The Mary Frances Picciano

Dietary Supplement

Research Practicum

March 12, 2012

NIH Office of Dietary Supplements

Help Us Evaluate the Dietary Supplement Research Practicum

Dear Jody Engel:

The Cffice of Dietary Supplements (OD3) at the Mational Institutes of Health (MIH) is seeking your help
to evaluate its annual practicum.

In [Macro: Year Attended], you attended the Dietary Supplement Research Practicum, and we
waould like to hear about what role your practicum experience has played in your work today. We have
prepared a brief survey to capture this information. Your feedback will help ODS develop future
practicum curricula and learn howe wee can better support the weork of practicum participants in the field
of distary supplement research and education following the event.

Take the Dietary Supplement Research Practicum Paricipant Sureey

It will take no more than 25 minutes to complete the survey. Unless you choose to identify yourself,
your answers will rermain anonymous, If you have any gquestions or concerns about this surey, please
contact barbara. cohenSiEverizon. net. YWe loak forward ta receiving your feedback.

Now Accepting Applications for This Year's Practicum

“isit http:odspracticurm. od. nib.goy for more details.
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The Office of Dietary Supplements (0D is part of the
Mlational Institutes of Health (MIH), the nation's medical
research agency—supporting scientific studies that
turn discovery into health.




